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Face book: Green Oaks Golf Club

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP NEWS:
ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING APRIL 6, 2010 AT 7:00PM. We will be voting on 3 new board members. 
This will also be a very informative meeting about the club status.
As the golf season is getting under way we need to remind everyone to please do not throw bottle caps, trash or 
sunflower hulls on the course as this costs each one of us, as owners, in the upkeep, also while the course is drying out 
do not go 90 degrees unless it is posted on Number 1 or 10 Starting Signs.
BE GOOD TO YOUR COURSE AND IT WILL BE GOOD TO YOU!!!!!
The Board of Directors has voted to look at each Medical Leave request on a monthly basis, you will need to submit a 
monthly statement to the Board on your condition.
We will be having a MEMBERSHIP DRIVE during the month of April 2010, if you know of anyone that is looking 
for a good club join this will be their opportunity to join GREEN OAKS GOLF CLUB for $99.00 a month for the first 
3 months with a one(1) year commitment of MEMBERSHIP.
NEW MEMBERS:
We would like to welcome 4 new members to Green Oaks Golf Club: Alfred Walker, Thomas Reed, Andy Fowler, and 
Sandy Holland may your golf needs be met and the friends you find be many.
THANKS AND GOOD GOLFING
BOBBY
COMMITTEES:
LOGO: Is looking into their next project and setting everything for THE BETSY DRANE TOURNAMENT.
TOURNAMENT COMMITTEE: We had a very successful FISH FRY and the weekend started off great for the 3 
Person Scramble. We would like to thank everyone for their participation and those that came from out of town also.

ACORN ROOM LOUNGE: Winner of the $25.00 Gift Certificate was Ricky Williams

UPCOMING EVENTS:
ANNUAL MEETING APRIL 6th EVERY ONE PLEASE COME
STEAK NIGHTS: April 1st and 15th 
GAME NIGHTS: April 8th and 22nd

Caledonia golf team will play on the 1st and 7th at 2:00PM at Green Oaks
1 Person 27 hole Scramble on April 10th 
BIRDIES FOR BRAZIL 4 PERSON SCRAMBLE April 17th members welcome

FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT:
Warm weather is rapidly approaching and we have pre-emerged and put weed killer on the fairways and should have a 
good base for grass as the warmer temperatures come in. Please repair all DIVOTS in the fairways and BALL MARKS 
on the greens.
THANKS - WAYNE
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